
Parish Office 
Pastor 

Fr. Cryton Outschoorn 

608-386-7378 

coutschoorn@diolclergy.org 

Deacon Tom Hale 

608-415-1165 

deacontomhale@gmail.com 

Priest Office Hours  

Tuesday - Friday  

9:30 am - 4:00 pm 

Confessions  
Tues 5:00 pm & Saturday 6:00 
pm 
 **And by appointment* 

 

Secretary Office Hours  

608-666-2421 

Monday 8:30 am - 2:30 pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 2:30 pm 

Saturday 8:00 am - Noon  

Mailing Address 

St. Mary Parish 

P.O. Box 303 

Lyndon Station, WI 53944 

Music Director 
Jade Pusel 
jadepusel@gmail.com 

 

 

CCD Coordinator 

Sandy Madland 

lyndelldairy@frontier.com 

608-393-2515 

Website 
www.stmaryparishlyndon.com 
Main Office Email 

office@stmlys.diolcparish.org 

Bulletin Submissions Email 

bulletin@stmlys.diolcparish.org 

Facebook 

St-Mary-Parish-Lyndon-Station-

WI- 101508284817397/  

 

Mass Schedule 
Weekdays 

Tue. 5:30 pm  

Wed. Thurs. & Fri. 8:30 am 

Weekends 

Saturday 7:00 pm   

Sunday 9:00 am & 1:00 pm 

Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament 

Wed, Thurs, & Fri  

8:00 - 8:25 am 

Rosary 

Saturday 6:35 pm  

Sunday 8:35 am  & 12:35 pm 

June 15, 2025 - The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 

Parish Mission Statement:  The family of St. Mary’s of Lyndon Station, Wisconsin is a welcoming community of the Catholic faith united in Catholic tradition 

and growing in the spirit of Vatican II. We come together at Liturgical and Sacramental celebrations to be nourished so we may respond to the gospel mission 

of Jesus Christ in our daily lives. We strive as a Christian community and in our personal lives to serve God and all of His people, especially the poor.  

117 JUNEAU STREET N. • LYNDON STATION, WI 53944 

T H E  O L D E S T  E X I S T I N G  C A T H O L I C  P A R I S H  I N  T H E   

D I O C E S E  O F  L A  C R O S S E   [ e s t .  1 8 5 1 ]  

  SAINT MARY’S 

St. Mary’s Prayer List | Please pray for 

those who are sick, unemployed, in need, & 

all families who are suffering in any way; 

from illness, cancer, uncertainty, & 

anxieties; Families & Friends, please pray 

the rosary. 

***If you or someone you know would like to 

be included on the prayer list please notify 

us at bulletin@stmlys.diolcparish.org*** 

Mass Intentions 

Tuesday, June 17 

5:30 pm † Franciszek ‘Frank’ Klejka 

  By: Family 
 

Wednesday, June 18 

8:30 am † Rodney Hammen 

  By: Keith Heiser 
 

Thursday, June 19 

8:30 am Ashley DiCiaula 

  By: Clay DiCiaula 
 

Friday,  June 20 

8:30 am  † Thomas S Cavanaugh &  

     Family 

  By: † Mary Jean Cauley 
 

Saturday, June 21 

7:00 pm † Jolene Crowley 

  By: Leo & Jeanette Crowley 
 

Sunday, June 22 

9:00 am † Bud Miller 

  By: Miller Family 

 

1:00 pm Parishioner Mass 

 

***For the summer there is a change to the 

weekday office secretary hours, they will now be 

Mondays and Fridays for the Parish Office, 

Saturdays will remain the same.*** 

Parish Events 

Ladies Sodality Banquet 

Tuesday, June 17 

Corpus Christi 

Procession after 9am Mass 

Sunday, June 22 

Assumption of our Lady 

(HDO) 

August 15 

3rd Anniversary of the KOC 

& St Mary’s Ice Cream 

Social 

Sunday, August 17 

Parish Festival 

Sunday, August 31 

Pancake Breakfast (Knights 

of Columbus) 

October 26 

All Saints Day 

November 1 

All Soul’s Day 

November 2 

Christmas Brunch 

December 7 

Immaculate Conception of 

Mary (HDO) 

December 8 

 

 

“But when he comes, the Spirit of truth, 

he will guide you to all truth.  He will not 

speak on his own, but he will speak what 

he hears, and will declare to you the 

things that are coming.” 

John 16:13 



A Massage from Recycle Mission Group 

 We are St. Mary Recycle Mission Group and we have been working with Catholic churches, Convents, 
Schools, The Knights of Columbus, and other organizations, as well as with Parishioners who have things at 
home in helping rescue and recycle used religious items that are no longer needed.  

We can take in or give just about anything of religious nature that can be used by other churches, convents or 
religious organizations such as: 

 - Vestments including Chasubles, Stoles, Albs, etc. (even if they are soiled or tattered, as we have them 
professionally cleaned and/or restored if possible so they can be worn, we can also use them to make new 
vestments, rosary cases or missal covers, we accept any style, color, vintage) 

- Crucifixes, - Statues (any size, no outdoor concrete statues), - Rosaries (damaged ok), - Chalices (Pottery 
ok but please not by mail), - Altar Ware, - Candle Sticks, - Tabernacles, - Relics, - Monstrance, - Altar 
Stones, - Altar Books/Missals/Lectionaries, - Holy Medals, - Holy Cards, - Linens, - Paraments, - Framed 
Religious Pictures, - Used Musical Instruments, - Prayer books//Breviaries/Catholic Encyclopedias 

(Please No Religious Books/Reading Books/Story Books, Hymnals, Pamphlets/Magazines/DVD's, VHS 
Tapes, Christmas items or Wax Candles) 

* Please remember, this is a recycle program that works both ways, if you are in need of items that you 
cannot financially afford, please email us your needs, and we will help you. Items we supply you are of no 
cost to you and we also cover shipping costs or will personally drop off items to you when we are in your 
area. * 

We will be in your area for pick-ups between July 14th and July 25th.  Please consider cleaning out the 
closet and placing us in your bulletin for parishioners to bring in religious items from their home to recycle.   

Kimberly Walters 

St. Mary Recycle Mission Group, 2505 Nolt Road, Lancaster, PA 17601 -  (717) 381-5816, 
LancCatholicMsn@aol.com -  See us at www.StMaryRecycleMissionGroup.com 

(Not part of St. Mary's Church or the Harrisburg Diocese) 

Note: The full letter will be forwarded to your email. We will let you know when and where you can bring 
the recycle items. 

Thank 

you to all 

who 

helped 

make 

Donut 

Sunday 

possible! 

Ladies Sodality Banquet is on Tuesday, June,17th beginning with Mass at 5:30pm and dinner to follow in St. 

Bridget's Hall.  The Speaker will be Natty Kranz.  The sign-up sheet is in the back of church or call Linda Lochner at 847-867-

4941.  Free will donations are always accepted.   

Donations for the Annual Parish Festival Basket Raffle- We are getting ready for the Basket Raffle and 

would welcome donations (please only new items).  Baskets could have a theme- be creative!  All donations 

are appreciated!  We will start to sell raffle tickets in July and would like the donations by July 1st.  

mailto:LancCatholicMsn@aol.com
http://www.stmaryrecyclemissiongroup.com


Church Restoration Project 

Goal: $230,000 

Total Pledged: $ 214,190.47 

Total Received: $ 132,737.47 

Percent of Goal Pledged: 

93.13%  

Number of Donors: 56 

Total Pews Pledged: 51 

Total Pews  

Needing a Pledge: 17 A Minute with Jesus: The Eucharist and the Most Holy Trinity – Father, 
Son and Holy Spirit | Jesus gave His life for us so that our sins can be 

forgiven and we can be united in a relationship of love with the Father, Son and 
Holy Spirit. We refer to the Father, Son and Holy Spirit as the most Holy Trinity – 
three Persons in one God. When we receive the Eucharist, in reality, we are not 
only receiving the Body and Blood of Jesus, but all three Persons of the Blessed 
Trinity.  Let’s pray this right now and every day this week: “The grace of the Lord 
Jesus Christ and the love of God and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with all of 
you” (Paul’s second Letter to the Corinthians 13:14) 

 Diocesan Annual Appeal 

Goal: $21,405.00 

Total Pledged & Received: $15,000.56 

Percent of Goal Pledged: 70.08% 

Number of Donors: 59 

Inspired By the Spirit 

Goal: $160,000.00 

Total Pledged & Received: $95,945.00 

Percent of Goal Pledged: 59.97% 

Number of Donors: 36 

Financial Stewardship 
June 8, 2025 

Adult Envelopes......................$2140.00 

Offertory....................................$633.30 

Student Envelopes........................$4.00 

Holy Days - Ascension..................$5.00 

Votive candles.............................$33.00 

Total                                       $2,815.30 

(163 registered families) 

 

Fiscal year-to-date 

Contributed.........................$155,414.48 

 

Liturgical Roles 
 

Saturday, June 21, 7:00 pm 

Lector............................Steve Hesprich 

EMC..…………………....Steve Hesprich 

Servers.............Katelyn & Aron Browne 

Ushers................................Dan Patton, 

.............Dan McGowan & Jasan Franek 

Gift Bearers…....Jim & Vicki McGowan 

Musician.....................Carol Costerisan 
 

Sunday, June 22, 9:00 am 

Lector..................................Jodi Nelson 

EMC…...….…………....….Carol Cauley 

…….…………......…..…….…Kristi Seidl 

Servers..................................Brian Fox, 

.....................Loretta & William Schanke 

Ushers….......Kevin Heimerl, Matt Leja, 

.....................Earl Verette & Tom Guyse 

Gift Bearers.......................Miller Family 

Musician..............................Jade Pusel 
 

Sunday, June 22, 1:00 pm 

Lector................................Marcy Krogh 

EMC..……...………............Marcy Krogh 

Ushers.........................Zach Housworth 

St. Mary’s Parish 2025-2027 Painting Restoration Project | We’re committed to 

continue restoring and revitalizing our beloved church which includes painting the church 

and restoring our pews.  There are donation envelopes available in the vestibule as well 

as an offering box to collect donations and envelopes for this project.  Each week we are 

updating the totals of pledged Pews and the percentage of our goal we have achieved in 

the box to the right.  Together, let us work to ensure that our church remains a beautiful 

and welcoming sanctuary for generations to come, and a testament to our faith and 

commitment to our community.  Please contact the parish office or the committee 

members for any questions or clarification on this project.  

June 30th is the end of this fiscal year’s Diocesan annual appeal. We’re still 6 ½ thousand 

dollars short. If you would like to contribute to the appeal, there are extra envelopes in the 

vestibule. St. Mary’s will have to make up the difference. Any amount helps. Thank you! 

Do you have 

something 

you’d like to 

see in the 

bulletin?  

Submit your 

ideas to: 

bulletin@stml

ys.diolcparish

.org  

(Reminder) The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ - June 22, 2025 

The annual Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (also called Corpus Christi, 

which means “Body of Christ”) finds many parishes around the world celebrating a procession 

in which a host consecrated at Mass is then carried in a monstrance in a solemn way through 

a city’s streets—June 22, 2025. The Corpus Christi procession is an occasion to profess our 

faith in the Sacrament of the Eucharist, to thank Jesus for the gift of His cross and presence 

in this Sacrament—and to walk with Him toward the Promised Land of Heaven. 

The Renewal Project: Simple, Achievable, Life-Changing 

The Renewal Project is not a checklist or a program—it’s a personal invitation 

for you to engage with your faith on your time and on your terms. Rooted in 

prayer and community, this diocesan-wide effort encourages each of us to take 

a simple step deeper in our relationship with Jesus Christ. You will find a variety of 

invitations to help you reflect, grow, and respond to the Lord in your daily life—whether as 

parents, couples, singles, or students. It's about opening your heart to His presence and 

letting Him renew you from the inside out. To learn more and begin your journey, visit 

diolc.org/renewal or use your smartphone’s camera to scan the QR code to the right. 

We would like to congratulate the new Pastoral Council members!  Pam 

Browne, Jodi Nelson, Connie Walsh and Kevin Heimerl were elected to 

the council.  Pam Browne will be the new secretary to the council.  

Thank you for accepting these new roles and best wishes for the future! 

mailto:bulletin@stmlys.diolcparish.org
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Stewardship Bulletin Reflection June 15, 2025 - The Solemnity of the Most Holy 
Trinity PRV 8:22-31; PS 8: 4-9; ROM 5:1-5; JN 16: 12-15 Today, we celebrate the 
feast of the Most Holy Trinity. This feast is somewhat unique in that it honors a 

doctrine rather than an event. What we are commemorating today is a central reality of our 
Christian faith: God is Trinitarian in nature — three distinct persons, Father, Son, and Holy 
Spirit — in one God. The Church refers to this truth as a mystery, as indeed it is. It is not a 
mystery in the sense that it is a question that must be answered, but instead in the sense 
that the depths of this truth are far beyond our human comprehension. Some have said that 
“mystery” in this context is “not a wall to run up against but an ocean in which to swim.” 
Contemplating the “ocean depths” of this mystery can make us humans feel so small, and 

almighty God so far from us. Yet nothing could be further from the truth as today’s readings demonstrate. The first reading, from Proverbs, 
reveals that God found “delight in the human race.” This shows that the greatness of God does not distance Him from us. One aspect of 
the Trinitarian nature that we can grasp is that God is inherently relational. Logically, He would delight in being in a relationship with us, 
whom He created in His image and likeness. This understanding should bring us comfort and reassurance. In the second reading, St. Paul 
reminds us that God not only delights in us, but He is intimately connected to us. 'The love of God has been poured out into our hearts 
through the Holy Spirit that has been given to us.' This is not just a permission for us to draw near to Him, but a desire to dwell in the very 
depths of our being and all the intimate details of our lives if we allow Him. This understanding should make us feel cherished and loved. 
Finally, in the Gospel of St. John, we learn that God holds nothing back of Himself from us. Jesus tells His disciples (this includes us!) that 
the Holy Spirit “will take from what is mine and declare it to you. Everything the Father has is mine.” Thus, we find ourselves drawn right 
into the midst of this Trinitarian love. If the mystery of the Holy Trinity is an ocean in which to swim, the “water” that makes up that ocean is 
love. What then should be the response of the Christian steward to this sublime mystery? All we can do is worship. And offer our lives back 
to God in total gratitude for calling us to live in the richness of such unfathomable love. This week, let’s reinvite God into the midst of our 
lives and ensure that the way we spend our time and energy each day reflects our profound gratitude for His many gifts to us, above all, the 
gift of Himself in the Trinity — Father, Son, and Holy Spirit. This understanding should inspire and uplift us in our daily lives. 


